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Cherry Drive Road Reconstruction 

August 2025 

UTILITY PROJECT 

The project consists of the replacement of undersized, deteriorating water mains on 

Cherry Drive from Linden Rd. to Middlebrook Rd. Cherry Drive will include approximately 

860 LF of new 6-inch water main, additional fire protection with drainage improvements 

and full roadway replacement. 

The project design is complete. A public outreach meeting will be scheduled, and 

residents will be notified. Anticipated posting for bid early FY26 with construction to 

directly follow. 

City Contact Information 

Project Manager: Scott McClinton 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

